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N E W S   R E L E A S E 

 
December 17, 2015 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO HOLIDAY CLOSURES 
   
Cupertino, Calif. – Below please find the holiday closure schedule for all City facilities. 
 
• Cupertino City Hall: will be closed Thursday, December 24, 2015 through Sunday, January 3, 
2016 for the winter holidays.   

• Traffic and parking: Parking regulations for street sweeping will not be enforced Wednesday, 
December 23, 2015 through January 3, 2016. 

• Library: The Library will be closed December 24, 25, 31, 2015 and January 1, 2016. 

• Senior Center: The Senior Center will be closed for annual facility maintenance starting 
Monday, December 21 through Wednesday, December 23.  The holiday closures begin Thursday, 
December 24, 2015 through Sunday January 3, 2016. 

• Teen Center: The Teen Center will have holiday hours of 12-6 pm on the following dates: 
December 21, 22, 23, 28, 29, and 30, 2015. The Teen Center will be closed December 24-27, 
and 31, 2015 through January 3, 2016. 
 
• Quinlan Community Center: The Quinlan Community Center will close at 5 pm on 
Wednesday, December 23, 2015 and will be closed Thursday, December 24, 2015 through 
Sunday, January 3, 2016. 

• Blackberry Farm Golf Course: The golf course will be closed Friday, December 25, 2015.  

• Sports Center: The Sports Center will be closed December 24, 25, 31, 2015 and Friday, 
January 1, 2016. 

• Garbage and Recycling collection: No garbage or recycling collection Friday December 25 
and Friday, January 1. Customers who normally receive service on Fridays will have their trash 
picked up on Saturday, December 26 and Saturday, January 2. For those who normally receive 
service on Saturdays, pickups will be on Sunday, December 27 and Sunday, January 3. 

• The Sheriff’s Office: The Sheriff’s Office will be closed Friday, December 25, 2015 and Friday, 
January 1, 2016. Police services in Cupertino are provided by the Santa Clara County Sheriff’s 
Office. For emergencies, call 9-1-1. For non-emergencies, call 408-299-2311. 
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